
 

Welcome  

New Staff 

 

We would like to 

welcome our 

new HCA’s 

Nikolett and 

Charlotte. 
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Happy Birthday to:- 

    Robert, Evelyn, Jean, &  

       Laura and to everyone else 

  who celebrated their   

birthdays in August! 

 

 

Welcome New 

Residents 

We welcome our new 

residents and their 

families to The Pines. 

 

 

   Activities in The Pines 

                   We had a very successful ‘fun day’ at the Pines,       

everyone enjoyed the delicious buffet, which we shared  

with our friends from the Madog. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had an afternoon of pampering. Residents  

enjoyed various beauty treatments. (Picture on the right is  

of Betty Roberts having had her nails painted). 

 

 

                                                     Our residents have also been creating 

woollen pompom dolls during our knitting club.  

 

 

 

 

 

Memory Walk – Alzheimers Society 

 

We will be participating in the Alzheimer’s Memory Walk on Sunday 4th 

walk on 4 October 2015. We will be walking from Madog Care Home, 

Porthmadog, along the coastal path to The Pines, Criccieth. You are all 

very welcome to join us on our walk or alternatively we would be very 

grateful if you could kindly sponsor, please see the office staff, Sam, 

Anna or nurse in charge for further information or to sponsor. 


